
Curriculum Map: Term One
Key Stage Two

Our topic for this term is ‘Plants and 
Animals in the local environment’. We 
are going to be exploring places that 

plants and animals may live, learn how 
to treat animals and plants sensitively 
and understand what humans, animals 

and plants need to live well. 
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We are going to be looking at Non-Fiction
texts including information books,
newspapers and magazines. Pupils will be
identifying the different features of a
book, looking at how to identify and locate
different information. Pupils will also be
identifying the purpose of newspapers and
be creating their own newspaper article!

Our Unit focus for this term is ‘How and
why should we care for our world?’. Pupils
will be identifying the people that are
responsible for looking after our world
and why looking after our world is
important. We are also going to be looking
at the Creation Story.

Our unit focus for this term is ‘Recycled
Music’. Pupils are going to investigate,
through different experiments, how sound
is produced, identify how everyday
objects can be turned into instruments
and create their instrument using
recycled materials!

In DT we are going to be learning about
shelters. Pupils are going to look at what
they are, what they are used for and why
they are needed. Pupils are also going to
design and construct their own model
shelter and think about who will use the
shelter, what will be its purpose and what
materials they are going to need!

Place Value and Fractions- We are going
to be looking at the place value of each
digit in a number up to 4 digits, counting
forwards and backwards in multiples from
a given number, understanding how
numbers are represented in Roman
Numerals, identifying what a unit fraction
is and comparing, counting and ordering
fractions with the same denominator.

Our topic for this term is ‘Plants and
Animals in the local environment’. Pupils
are going to be exploring places in which
animals and plants may live, learn how to
treat animals and plants sensitively and
understand what humans, animals and
plants need to live well.

In PSHE this term pupils are going to be
looking at their own personal values and
be identifying what makes them amazing
individuals. Throughout the unit, pupils
will also be identifying their own unique
strengths and talents.

Our first topic in geography is going to be
‘The UK’. Pupils are going to be naming and
locating the countries, cities and rivers of
the UK. Pupils are also going to be looking
at the different counties within the UK
and use a map and compass rose to locate
these. Towards the end of our unit, pupils
are going to be identifying and evaluating
how the UK has changed over time.

In computing this term, we are going to be
looking at ‘Our Local Area’. Pupils are going
to look at websites linking to our local
area and explore lots of online maps. Pupils
are also going to look at creating their
own map of the local area and have fun
using a programmable toy to explore their
different maps.


